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Joanie Lemmon Bella
21 Green Rd
Newport, NH 03773

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The environment needs protecting, I am opposed to the Northern Pass. It would destroy our beautiful
state, which relies heavily on tourism. The impact on the environment would last for years.

Sincerely,
Joanie Lemmon Bella
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